
 
Statement of Reasons for Modifications 

 
Having considered the consultation responses, it is now proposed to make the 

following modifications to the consulted proposals with the intention of mitigating the 

concerns raised by residents. 

The modification proposes to include the two main roads around Lowther Gardens 

that face onto open spaces along with St Paul's Avenue near to the AKS school. 


